
 

Wednesday April 6th - 6 P.M. 

  

Local 25 - Retirement Part: 

Brothers and Sisters of Local 25, this is a reminder that on April 8th Local 25 will be hosting a retirement party 
at McVeighs located at 124 Church St at Richmond from 6pm until midnight. 

Come reminisce with your friends, share in memories and enjoy a well deserved party for those that have or 
will be retiring from Bell in the coming months. 

There will be a raffle and if you are or were a Local 25 member you will get free tickets. Bring in canned goods 
for the Fort York Food Bank to get more chances to win. 

Help spread the word, grab your friends on your crew and if you haven't already, please RSVP so we can 
ensure there is adequate food and staffing ... and remember, arrive alive, don't drink and drive.  

See you on the 8th !  

  

  

  

Regards, 
  

Justin Connolly 

President - Unifor Local 25 
  

  
Local 25 Membership Meetings 

Come and help make the decisions that affect you, your Local and your Union 

 
Unifor Local 25 412-73 Richmond St. W. Toronto, Ontario M4H4E8 

416-977-2043  |  unifor25.com 

 


